
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, August 9, 2021 9:04 AM 
'Darryl Jennus' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: TECO Rate increase request 

Good Morning, Mr. and Mrs. Jennus. 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/9/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 08974-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210034, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 

-----Original Message-----

From: Darryl Jennus <djennus23@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 9, 20218:31 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: TECO Rate increase request 

We are opposed to any rate increase and urge the powers to be to think of the many customers that are on fixed 
incomes in the seniors category. 
Thank you for the opportunity to express our feelings and please do the compassionate thing and deny any increase 
especially during this unique and devastating pandemic. 
Carol & Darryl 
Walden Lake, Plant City 

Sent from my iPhone 
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